
Subject: Re: Gruen 826
Posted by Timeticker on Mon, 11 Nov 2013 01:58:39 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

As soon as I get my camera on my phone working again, I'll send some photos, but I can from
what I can tell, this 826 is somewhere around 1920-1930s.  Thanks Mike, is always so very good
to hear from you and know you are doing well.

Warmest Regards,

Tomas
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